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PUPILS BRING CHRISTMAS TO 
THE COMMUNITY 

 
 
On Monday 3rd of December and Thursday 6th 
December, Mrs Gliddon and Mrs Rolinson visited Deer 
Park and Bodmeyrick Nursing Homes with some of 
our pupils. Our pupils sang Christmas songs to the 
residents and delivered beautiful handmade 
Christmas decorations.  
Thank you to both the staff and the children involved, 
who were an absolute credit to the school, and to 
both homes for welcoming us so warmly. We are 
looking forward to visiting again. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HOLSWORTHY CHRISTMAS 
LIGHTS SWITCH ON 

 
Our pupils help make last Friday’s Christmas 
lights switch on a memorable event by 
singing beautifully to a packed town square.  
Performing a range of carols, the pupils lit 
up the stage.  Many thanks to all the 
parents who came to support the pupils and 
to Mrs Moore and Tony from the town band 
who helped prepare the children for the 
event.  

PARENT MAIL NEWS 
I am pleased to report that our new parent 
mail system has been very well received and 
over 80% of parents have now signed up.  
Parent mail allows you to keep up to date 
on school news, report absence and pay for 
trips, uniform, breakfast club and school 
dinners.  In future, all of our communication 
will go through parent mail and we will no 
longer be taking cash payments through the 
office and therefore it is essential that all 
parents sign up to parent mail. 
 
 DIARY DATES: 
Wed 12th Dec – Christmas Lunch & 
Christmas Jumper Day 
Fri 14th Dec – EYFS Nativity (2:00pm) 
Tues 18th Dec – Christingle at the Church 
(9:30am) 
Wed 19th (10:30am) & Thurs 20th Dec 
(2:00pm)– Performances of ‘The Little 
Shepherd Boy’ (tickets only).   
Thurs 20th Dec – Last day of term for the 
pupils. 
 

THANK YOU FOR OUR 
CHRISTMAS TREE, MOLE 

VALLEY FARMERS 

 
Many thanks to Mole Valley Farmers, who visited our 
school this week to donate a Christmas tree to the 
school.  Your generosity is much appreciated. 


